
Tubing from Schoellerwerke is delivered in coils but is not
referred to as 'coiled tube' - INTERNAL

INTERNAL  ONLY- 

The stainless steel tubing we purchase from Schoellerwerke has traditionally been referred to as
"coils." However, in our marketing, we will no longer refer to our tubing as 'coiled tube' or 'coiled
tubing.' From now on, we will call it rolls instead of coiled.  MTC is to receive tubing in rolls.

Please note that the MICROSOLV catalog numbers will still include the word "coiled."

Note: In the tubing industry, a 'coiled tube' typically means coils with a diameter of 2 inches or less.
We are referring to the continuous length delivered as standard rolls, not coils.
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